
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: May 21, 2018 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       June 13, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting approval to implement a summer enrichment program for our at-risk students. This 

program will focus on reinforcing skills previously taught throughout the year. The goal is to 

prevent summer regression in the areas of reading, writing, and mathematics. Funding is 

provided through the district. 

 

Bullock: 

6 teachers 12 days total 4.5 hour days $37.00 per hour Total: $11988.00 

 

The teachers are: 

 

Robyn Sauer 

Sarah Rondeau 

Carl Aird 

Andrea Dalfonso 

Amanda Fordyce 

ToniAnn Azzarano 

 

 

Eligibility criteria: 

This program is only offered to students who are currently receiving Basic Skills instruction 

(Tier 2/Tier 3 students.) 
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